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Dear Parents and Carers,

We’ve once again had a busy term at Priory with your children working hard and enjoying their
learning. World Book Day when the children dressed as different book characters, was a day filled
with reading fun. Some year 4 children have also enjoyed a visit to the Royal Opera House in London
to see the Magic Flute and again to see Cinderella.

Year 5s had a snowy and exciting visit to East Barnby. The teachers and staff at the centre were
amazed by their resilience and the effort that everyone put into all the activities. It was a fabulous trip
as | am sure you were told!

We are continuing to welcome visitors into school and to send year groups on visits to help with their
learning. The most recent visits to the museums were a real success and in the next few weeks we
have a visit to the Jorvick centre planned, a year 3 trip to the Warter estate and a year 6 overnight visit
to Raywell to celebrate the end of the SATs in KS2.

In the Summer term we have many more events to prepare for including the much-anticipated and
very exciting Priory’s Got Talent - see dairy dates for more details. We are also re-establishing, by
popular request, parents joining their children for a school dinner. Keep your eyes peeled for more
details about this. We will be adding the dates for the different classes into the diary dates. Please
contact the school office a week in advance to book your dinner.

The diary dates for the Summer term are at the back of the newsletter and will appear on the home
page of the website. We hope that you have a lovely Easter with your children and we will look
forward to welcoming them back on Tuesday 18th April.

Best wishes
I-: CJ ' ‘ [ ]
/ Li}u;""ﬂ '

Mrs Alyson Thompson :
Head of School A
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Uniform

We have previously done a successful uniform
swap shop. We will be hosting another on
Thursday 20th April.

Children will be able to come to school in non-
uniform on this day so that parents can ensure
that uniform is washed ready for the swap.

Items for donation can be dropped off in school
in the morning.

Please note that we cannot guarantee that there
will be items in the size you require - it will
depend upon what everyone donates!

If you would like to purchase new school uniform
you can do so here.
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https://x3-clothing-online.co.uk/priory-primary-school-hull-2/

%" Follow us on Twitter - @priory_primary

Hazel Class are thoroughly enjoying
itheir Samba Workshop this morning,
IThank you @HullMusicHub \gg
@thrivetrust UK

Elm class want to say “Happy Red Nose
Day!” @thrivetrust UK

Oak Class then took the notes they
made from this talk. as well as their
previous learning, to complete
presentations about everything we
have learnt this topic... and we have
learnt a lot! @thri
athrivetrust CEQ

PRIORY

Qur Year b representatives gave a super
presentation about our ‘Make £5
Blossom’ Enterprise project at The
Guildhall today! Through the sales of our
baubles and bracelets, we made £150
blossom into £243.53! Thank you so
much to PBS Construction for being our
spansor!

Our story of the week is ‘Tiddler” We
have been making sea creatures using
paper plates @ . #ChestnutClass
@thrivetrust UK

Our story of the week is ‘“Tabby McTat.
+' Mrs Shipley came to show us how td

use a ukulele. We then had a go

ourselves @thrivetrust UK

exciting visit! ¢ @t

@ itadel earn

vetrust UK

Sitting below a Biplane just like Amy’s
Gypsy Moth, Amy Johnson herself has
travelled through time to join us on our

Elm class really enjoyed perfarming their
Easter assembly for their grown ups! #*
@thrivetrust UK

This morning Willow Class were very
excited to welcome our parents into the
Willow Class Shop as we calculated
totals using money! 8 @thrivetrust UK

There was some accurate measuring
going on in Silver Birch class this week.
[The result was scrumptious banana
cakes! @thrivetrust UK

usiness!

Hull means bt n

Beech Class have enjoyad their
afternoon of tasting different foods and
deciding if they are sweet, bitter, sour or
salty in our science lesson

@thrivetrust UK
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Diary Dates

Summer Term Diary Dates

Tues 18th April 2023 Children return to school

Thurs 27th April 2023 Class photographs / leavers photographs

Mon 1st May 2023 School closed - Bank Holiday

Mon 8th May 2023 School closed - Coronation Day Bank Holiday

Tues 9th - Fri 11th May 2023 | Y6 SATs

Mon 14th - Tues 15th May Y6 Raywell Visit

Mon 14th - Thurs 17th May | Y2 SATs
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Thurs 23rd May 2023

Silver Birch Paintbox visit

Fri 26th May 2023

School closes for half term holiday

Mon 5th Jun 2023

Children return to school

Tues 6th June 2023 Maple Paintbox visit

Tues 6th June 2023 Y4 Jorvik trip

wc 19th Jun 2023 Sports Days - weather permitting
THURS 22nd JUNE 2023 PRIORY’S GOT TALENT - from 5pm
Tues 27th June 2023 Y5 Trawling Visit

Weds 28th June 2023 Densholme Farm trip - Beech Class
Thurs 29th June 2023 Densholme Farm trip - Rowan Class
Thurs 6th July 2023 Y6 Leavers Performance

Tues 18th July Y6 Prom

We will add more details as events and visits are organised.
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